
Commencement Announcement 
 

 

Dear Graduating Students: 
  

It is our sincere hope that you and your family are well during these uncertain times. 

Given these circumstances we understand the disappointment many of you and your 

families may feel about the postponement of commencement. However, a recognition 

event is being planned to celebrate the achievements of the 2020 graduating class. 
  

We know that many students have purchased graduation regalia (caps and gowns). 

We have worked with our partners at the Lehman College Bookstore and Herff Jones, 

our cap and gown vendor, to provide complimentary home shipping for your cap and 

gown since you will not be able to pick them up in person. If you pre-ordered your 

cap and gown, you will receive an email soon directly from Herff Jones with the 

subject “Your cap and gown is coming soon” with information to submit your home 

mailing address. Should you not wish to receive your cap and gown, they will also 

provide a link to submit your order for a refund. Herff and Jones have provided 

detailed instructions and FAQs on the refund process on their website.  
  
In the coming weeks we will be sharing additional news and updates regarding 

commencement. Please check your email often to receive upcoming communications 

from our office.  
  

Sincerely, 
  
Stanley A. Bazile, Ph.D.   
Dean of Students  
Lehman College 
P 718.960.8242 

https://tinyurl.com/y8c3aaku

